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Greetings to each of you: our friends, partners, and co-laborers! Thank-you

tor your continued prayer, concern, love, and support!

This has been a wonderful season in our lives to say the least. In July we
celebrated our 4oth anniversary, and we are still best friends! Praise the
Lord for the gift of a good marriage!

Things continue to go well in our work across Latin America, and we are
blessed to report that so far this year over 1500 people have made a
profession of faith in Christ in both our works in Bolivia and our
partnerships in other countries. God has been good.

‘We are in the beginning stages of planning a conference in Bolivia to host
Pastors from our Pastoral Network.

So far, our travel agenda for next year is Texas, Bolivia, Mexico, the
Dominican Republic, and Peru. Please let us know if you'd like us to
come in for a visit with you.

Recently, at our Annual BIO Fall Meeting, one of the main focuses was
on Missionary care and support. Former Pastor Chris Luppino and long-
time Pastor/Missionary Don Mingo gave us tremendous insight as to how
we can better serve Missionary families, help their ministries, and
encourage them in their work on the field. We also added new
Missionaries to American Samoa and the Go Deaf Mission Team.

Prayer Requests...

.

Over the last few months, we both have had complex surgeries and are in
the process of recovery. Sandra will have another procedure done in
November. Please pray for continued healing.

Our partners in the Yucatan report having severe issues dealing with
Dengue fever among their people. Please pray for them.
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“Darkness cannot drive out darkness: only light can do that.” - Martin Luther King Jr.



